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May 2,1997

Mr. Robert M.Gallo, Chief
SpecialInspection Branch
Division ofInspection and Support Programs
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Regulations
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: NRC Notice of Non-Conformance
NRC Inspection Repon No. 99901-308

Reference: NRC Letter Dated April 14,1997
Mr. Robert Gallo to Mr. Andrew Pike

Dear Mr. Gallo:

I am writing to you on behalf of Mr. Andrew Pike, President of Ellis & Watts. We are in receipt
ofyour letter responding to E&W's letter ofMarch 10,1997. We have reviewed your letter in
detail and plan to send to you our response and sufficient documentation to address your
concerns in the areas indicated in your letter. Our complete response will be sent to you no later
than May 9,1997. Rest assured that E&W takes this matter very seriously and we hope to
resolve this matter to your full satisfaction.

Best regards,

ELLIS & WATTS -

b

[ [Richard D. Porco
Senior Director /-
Thermal / Power Plant Products
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